
HOMETOWN HERO BANNER PROGRAM 2024 - Applications are available if you would 

like to recognize a Military family member or friend. Applications are available at Town Hall or 

on the Town website, www.townoflewiston.us under the Department drop down – Town Clerk.  

Applications will be accepted until March 31, 2024 at a cost of $200.    

Niagara County Department of Health in cooperation with the Niagara County Veterinary Society 

will sponsor a FREE Rabies Immunization Clinic on April 13th at Town of Hartland Salt Shed from 

9:00 – 12:00 noon.  Registration can be found at www.niagaracounty.com/health Additional dates 

have been set and are available on the Town website under the Department drop-down – Dog 

Control.     

Home Projects are “Being Built”!  A building permit is required for the construction of a shed, 

fence, installation of a pool and many other projects.  Permits are available through the Building 

and Zoning Department.  Call the office to make sure your project is in compliance - 754-8213, 

ext. 227, 243 or 245.  

Lewiston is accepting applications for those interested in serving on the Lewiston Historic 

Preservation Commission.  Applications available at Town Hall or the Town website 

Lewiston Snowbirds:  The post office will not forward your water bill.  To avoid receiving your 

water bill late, or the possibility of not receiving it at all, the Water Department asks anyone 

returning to Lewiston to contact them to change the bill back to your home address. Call 754-8213, 

ext. 235 or 236.   

Love fresh fruits and veggies? Every Wednesday from 11:30 am – 12:30 pm at the Lewiston Senior 

Center - 4361 Lower River Road, FeedMore WNY Farm Market sets up in the parking lot.  Stop 

by for fresh, healthy, affordable and locally grown produce. 

Back in January, Western New York was hit with another “perfect storm”.  The Town received 1.5 

inches of rain on top of the already frozen ground.  The Water Pollution Control Center received 

dozens of calls from residents for flooded properties and basements.  Many issues arise on private 

property to cause basements to backup after the collection system is fully charged and can lead to 

flooding.  Such as broken or disconnected vent stacks, improper sump pump discharge, floor 

drains, gutter downspout discharge and improper basement bathroom construction. 

The Town wants to be proactive in protecting homeowners’ personal property and would like to 

offer home evaluations and code compliance inspections.  This can help to educate homeowners 

and to protect their home from sewer backup in the future.  Please contact the Town Sewer 

Department at 716-754-8291, and let us help you!  

 

http://www.townoflewiston.us/
http://www.niagaracounty.com/health

